
Post Cursillo Coordination Report 2023 

It has been a privilege to continue in my role as Post Cursillo Coordinator for the year of 2022-2023. In 
September 2022, we had a virtual AGM along with a November and January virtual Ultreya. Our May 
gathering was a hybrid Ultreya which was held at St. Helens, Orleans at 7pm! We are excited to be able 
to share our worship together in Community and On Line. The summer gatherings in the park have been 
blessed with wonderful weather where families can come and share a picnic and enjoy the service.  
One of our roles that Secretariat has been trying to do is update our membership list. If Parishes could 
assist us by confirming numbers of active Cursillistas, we will be contacting each Parish with in the next 
year. The role of the Parish Rep is an essential position that is required to keep the membership engaged 
in the Servant Community involvement within the Parish. We will be continuing in a hybrid model with 
virtual Ultreyas during the winter months and in person Ultreyas during the warmer weather and at 
Andrew Haydon Park in the summer. 
This is my last year in this role as Post Cursillo Coordinator and I want to thank the Secretariat for all 
their love and support in the past 3 years!  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Marni Crossley, Post Cursillo Coordinator 


